
 
 
 
 
 

10th April, 2017 
 
Dear all Stake holders,  

I am happy to inform you that the National Assessment and Accreditation (NAAC)  

is in the process of Revision of the Assessment methodology. In this respect a 

Quality Indicator Framework (QIF) has been designed for three different 

categories of Higher Education Institutions (HEI’s). The details are available at 

the link provided below. The same is being piloted in a few institutions and stake 

holders feedback are also being solicited. You may try it out individually and at 

your institution level.  

I personally invite your feedback in this important process and believe that your 

feedback will contribute in making the Accreditation process more robust and 

stake holder friendly. While responding to this request, you may provide the 

complete information about your institution and e-mail us the feedback on  

qif.naacindia@gmail.com before 20th April 2017. 

QIF for Universities 

QIF for Autonomous Colleges 

 QIF for Affiliated-Constituent colleges 

I look forward for your valuable feedback and continued association with NAAC. 

With regards, 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
 
        Sd/- 
(D. P. Singh) 
Director, NAAC  
 
 
 

http://www.naac.gov.in/docs/QIF for University.docx
http://www.naac.gov.in/docs/QIF for Autonomous Colleges.docx
http://www.naac.gov.in/docs/QIF for Affiliated-Constitutent College.docx

